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Uniqueness of Uganda 

Even though the Covid 
vaccine was pushed for the 

longest time to be able get in 
to Uganda, the only vaccine 
that is required to get in to 
Uganda is the yellow fever 

vaccine. 

Prayer Requests 
• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo 

• Preaching point in 
Kyishanyarazi 

• New churches in 
Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona 

• Mountain ministry 
• New Discipleship 

Points 
• Marcus,Kendra, and 

Kirsten adjusting to life 
in the US 

• Faithfulness of  those 
leading in the churches 

Sending Church 

        Calvary Baptist 
    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman
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in Uganda 
Furlough Ending 
  We are so thankful for God’s continued protection for us on 
the many miles of  our furlough travels.  We have surpassed 
the 33,000 mark on the vehicle without any major issues.  We 
are grateful for the hand of  God watching over us as we 
traveled through Michigan, Ohio, Kentucky, Tennessee, 
Georgia, Illinois, Indiana and back to Missouri. 
  We are humbled by the generosity of  God’s people as we 
have been presenting the needs for our different projects in 
Uganda.  We have received almost 95% of  the funds that we 
had attempted to raise during this furlough.  We are looking 
forward to what God will accomplish through the use of  
these funds.  If  you are interested in helping with any of  this 
remaining amount, please contact us via email or text. 
  The Lord willing, this will be our last prayer letter from the 
States as we are planning to return to Uganda on September 
17.  Please pray for our safety in returning; that all our bags 
will arrive safely and at the same time 
and that we will be able to get set back 
up in the country quickly.  We will 
continue the “taking u 2 Uganda” 
videos then as well. 

Home in Uganda 
  God continues to work in the 
different ministries there in Uganda, 
for which we are grateful.  It is one of  
the many things we have tried to teach 
the Ugandans—they do not need us, 
they simply need God.  Yet, God has 
called us to be there, and we are so 
ready to jump back into the different 
ministries and even wait on the Lord’s timing to start some new ministries. 

Family Update 
   We have asked for prayer regarding Kirsten.  She has been having “episodes” of  a racing 
heart, heaviness in the chest, numbness in the face, and hand muscles that tighten and draw 
up.  She had an ER doctor and cardiologist that were concerned but found nothing 
conclusive.  Our own study has found that it could be a problem with her kidneys.  Kirsten 
has an appointment September 12 to find answers.  Pray for strength and wisdom!

Our stateside number is: 
660-898-5536.

Our new temporary structure up 
in Kyishanyarazi

Making bricks for the church building in Kyinyayobyo
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